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Julia Gillis

From: Janet Buckley <sources@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 4:05 PM
To: Julia Gillis
Subject: Marijuana Overlay District draft June 9, 2023
Attachments: Planning Board, 62223 Letter.tiff

Hello Julia: Attached please find a letter I have written that I was hoping you could pass on to the  
Planning Board chair and members regarding the Marijuana Overlay District bylaw draft. Thank you for your call. 
 
Janet Buckley 
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